CII CT Consultants

engineers|architects|planners

Since 1922

February 26, 2013

Mr. Jerry Zgrabik, Business Manager
Bedford City School District

475 Northfield Road

Bedford, Ohio 44146

Re:  Bedford City Schools District
High School Refrigeration Equipment Improvements

Dear Mr. Zgrabik:

Bids were received for the above referenced project on February 22, 2013 and attached you will
find a copy of the Bid Tabulation outlining each bid for your review. The bids for the Base and
Alternate are a low bid of $108,200 and a high bid of $144,928. The Opinion of Probable
Construction Cost is $150,000.

The low bidder for this improvement is Apex Construction and Management Co., Inc. of
Bedford Heights, Ohio, whose bid has been reviewed and found to be in conformance with all
contract requirements. It is our opinion that they are experienced and qualified to perform the
work within the contract.

Should you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to contact our
office.

CT CONSULTANTS, INC.

William G. Gallagher, AIA
Architectural Manager
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Enclosure

H:\2012\12248\SPEC\Bid Results Letter.Doc

8150 Sterling Court Mentor, Ohio 44060 phone: 440.951.9000 fax: 440.951.7487 www.ctconsultants.com
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